
 

 

IMPORTANT MEASURE TAKEN 

CONCERNING VSDIA 2020 

Dear declared Contributor Colleagues 

of the 

Budapest VSDIA 2020 Conference 

Considering the statement of the Chancellor of the Budapest University of 

Technology and Economics, due to the pandemics, the above Conference 

unfortunately cannot be realised in the usual form with oral presentations on the 

planned 3 Conference days. The Conference days are cancelled. All the same, the 

Proceedings Volume will be issued as usual. The intended Contributor colleagues 

are kindly requested to send their maximum 10 A4 page long full paper versions 

of the accepted paper offers to the President of the Conference by 11 November, 

2020, using the e-mail address: zobory.drs.gte@gmail.com. The contributor 

authors of the Proceedings volume should support the editorial and issuing 

activity by transferring 40 EUR (or 14000 HUF) to the bank account of the 

Organizing Committee, led at the Erste Bank NyRt IBAN HU21 1160 0006 0000 

0000 6533 7587 (SWIFT GIBAHUHB). In the message box please indicate: „VSDIA 

2020”. Recites concerning the payment will be sent by the organiser unit of the 

Budapest University, the BME ITS ZRt. 

Wishing to all of you good health, I remain with the best regards, yours sincerely, 

Prof.Dr.mult. István Zobory 

Conference President & Editor in Chief 

Phone: 00-36-1-463-3860 
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